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Hurricane Ian update from Lee County   
 
Fort Myers, FL, Oct. 19, 2022 – Lee County has rescinded its curfew for Pine Island, leaving only one 
remaining community in unincorporated Lee County with a curfew. 
 
Captiva Island will remain under the 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. curfew until further notice. This will ensure continuity 
between Captiva and its neighboring island of Sanibel, which has the same curfew hours in place. 
 
Check www.leegov.com or follow @Lee County Government on Facebook,   
www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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